
 

          

Please sign up for Millgrove 
updates at 
http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/millgrove/ 
 
Save the date:  
 

April 3 – School Council 
 
April 1 – Little Caesars orders due 
 

April 19-22 – Easter 
 

May 3 – Air Band 
 

May 9 – Open House and  
Book Fair 
 

May 31 – Go For Green 
 

Kindergarten Registration is open!  
Please register children born in 2015 
who will start kindergarten next year.  
Registration packages are available 
in the office.  Kindergarten 
orientation is May 23 at 6PM. 
 
Note if your child will be riding a 
different bus in your child’s agenda 
or by calling the school.  We cannot 
have a child ride another bus without 
written parental consent.   
 
Please write a note in your child’s 
agenda or contact the school at 905-
689-4544 if you wish to speak with a 
staff member. 
 
Millgrove Children’s Centre parking – 
please respect that this is private 
property and parking for parents 
dropping off children at childcare.   
 
Please contact Becky Galer at 
beckygaler@gmail.com to be 
involved in Go For Green or with any 
questions.  This is a great 
community event that keeps our 
school grounds looking great. 
 

 

The Paper Bag Princess was a hit 
with students and staff alike.   The 
message that what is important is on 
the inside, not what you wear or how 
you look, was well received. 

 
Thank you to the School Council who 
funded this performance. 
 
The Great Big Crunch took place on 
March 28.  This event is in support of 
healthy eating.  Thank you to 
Drummond Farm for providing the 
apples and the Health Action Team 
(HAT) and Millgrove staff for 
organizing this fun school event. 

 
The eco team is organizing activities 

for Earth Day, which Millgrove will 
celebrate on April 23.  Remember to 

send water in a non-breakable 
container and a litterless lunch.  

Every little bit helps! 

 

The Positive School Climate and 
Health Action Team have planned 
a crazy hair day for April 18.  Wear 
a crazy hair do to support our 
focus on a positive school culture 
and well-being. 
 
Grade 3 students are fundraising 
for the swimming program by 
selling popcorn every Friday for $1 
a bag.  The popcorn is salt and 
butter flavour from Kernels. 
 
Ukulele Registration is open to all 
students in grades 1-5.  The 
program, offered by Little 
Jammerz, begins on April 15.  

 
 
The HWDSB works to ensure that 
all students arrive at school 
safely each day.  
To improve our safe arrival 
process, we are introducing a new 
system that will make it easier and 
more convenient for you to report – 
and respond to – your child’s 
school absences.  
SafeArrival allows families to 
report or schedule a future 
absence in one of three ways:  

1. Website 
2. App 
3. Phone 

This will save time when a school 
needs to verify student attendance 
and contact families about an 
unexplained absence.  
Watch for more details in the 
weeks ahead. We will be 
confirming family email addresses, 
sharing details about SafeArrival 
and giving you plenty of notice 
before its launch. 
 

Denise Minardi, Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/millgrove/
mailto:beckygaler@gmail.com

